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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 12:31 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 309 Aurora Ave. - CG2001E4 - #200119 - Ward 1
Attachments: audio.mp3

Cell phone #612-720-6172 
 
Hi, my name is Regina Ramos.  I’m calling regarding a notice that I received of a Public Hearing.  The file number is 
CG2001E4.  Assessment #200119 regarding 309 Aurora Ave. St Paul, MN.  I’m getting a notice to appear Wednesday, July 
22nd at 3:30 p.m. regarding a past due garbage bill for $62.66.  I have spoken to Republic Services who is the company 
that handles our trash removal and we do not owe this.  This balance has been paid, we are current and I’m trying to 
find out how to provide this documentation to the City of St. Paul.  Also, I’m trying to find out if I still need to appear 
even though this…?   We don’t have an outstanding garbage bill.  My phone number is #612-720-6172.  My e-mail 
address is  
gramos.agape@gmail.com  Today is July 8th and if somebody could please respond back to me and let me know if I need 
to 1) appear 2) how can I provide documentation that this outstanding garbage bill has been paid. 
Thank you. 
 

From: +1 612-720-6172 <+1 612-720-6172>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 10:11 AM 
To: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul) <Assessment_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 56 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from Cell Phone MN. 
 

 

Set Up Voice Mail 


